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 STARS OF THE WEEK:                                                                                     4th October 2024 
 
 
Bees. Azal: This week Azal has been joining in with all our activities and listening carefully. 
He is learning our routines and has beamed with pride when he knows he is in the right 
place at the right time. He has also been showing us what a wonderful imagination he has 
by retelling our Elmer story and swapping the character. What a good memory you have, 
Azal! 
 
Butterflies. Darragh: All week Darragh has been noticed by the adults for her all-round 
kindness and helpfulness in the unit. She has been super at organising our resources and 
helping tidy up, as well as looking after and supporting other children. What a lovely child to 
have in Butterflies class! 
 
Squirrels. Fifi: Fifi has been an absolute superstar this week. She has tried so hard in all of 
her learning, especially on improving her handwriting. She has practised and practised her 
letters even when she hasn’t been asked to. She has also been a good friend to others and 
very helpful around the classroom. Well done, Fifi – Keep it up! 
 
Frogs. Gabriella: Gabriella has been a fantastic helper and friend in the classroom. She is 
always doing the right thing, being an excellent role model to others and working hard 
throughout the day! Well cone, Gabriella.  
 
Mice. Jasmine: Jasmine has worked so hard on her writing this week. We are very proud of 
her! She also shows great resilience in lots of areas by not giving up, persevering and always 
giving something a try. She is a great role model in year 2. 
 
Hedgehogs. Freddie: Freddie has shown amazing perseverance with his writing this week. 
He has come up with lots of creative ideas and has given it his best effort. He has been 
listening well, which reflects in his learning. Well done, Freddie!  
 
Moles.  Penny C: Penny has worked really hard in her writing this week! She came up with 
lots of creative ideas and gave it her all. She has listened well and has shown an excellent 
attitude to learning. Well done, Penny! 
 
Rabbits. Evelyn: Evelyn has had a super week. She shared her ideas in guided reading and 
showed her skimming and scanning skills of the given text. She has been kind to her peers, 
as well as helping them with tidy up time. Keep it up Evelyn! 
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Badgers.  Priyansh: Priyansh demonstrates fantastic resilience and attitude to learning.  He 
listens well, loves to answer questions and link new facts to existing knowledge and is 
always keen to learn.  Well done, Priyansh. 
 
Foxes. Eli: For excellent focus in class, always ready to start and exceptional work in Maths. 
 
Kingfishers. Jake: We love Jake’s enthusiasm in all areas of his learning. Jake is a successful 
student because he remains resilient and always gives his best effort. His recent writing 
reflects his ability to listen well and apply new writing techniques. Well done, Jake! 
 
Owls. Harry: Harry is a star by name and star by nature. His consistent approach to every 
subject blows us away. Whatever he is tasked with, he always gives it his best. His writing 
has been phenomenal this week – keep working hard Harry! 
 
Kestrels. Sophia: Sophia has been working extremely hard this week. She throws herself into 
every lesson and gives it her all, even when learning long division! To celebrate National 
Poetry Day, Sophia and her partner wrote a poem called ‘I close my eyes...’ it was great to 
read. 
 
Sparrow Hawks. Eva: This week Eva has impressed us with her fantastic writing. We have 
been planning a ‘Warning tale’ and Eva has used our writing toolkit and all her previous 
work towards this narrative, to come up with a great piece of story writing. As well as this, 
she has been trying exceptionally hard to learn the calculation method for that dreaded Y6 
long division question! 


